
Ossett Academy is an academy supported by (and a trading name of) Accord 

Multi Academy Trust, a Charitable Company limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England number: 7484308. Registered office as above. 

 

 

 

Storrs Hill Road, Ossett, 

West Yorkshire 

WF5 0DG 

 

01924 232820 

enquiries@ossett.accordmat.org 

www.ossettacademy.co.uk 

 

Principal: Mrs Samantha Broome 

 
 
 

 

06 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 Supporting Success 

We would like to offer you and your child the opportunity to attend a Year 6 Supporting Success 
Evening at Ossett Academy on 15 June 2022 for those that have received a school place for 
September 2022. This is a revised date from our previous communication which stated 07 June 
2022. This will be an opportunity to learn about how to successfully support you child through the 
transition process and what to expect. 

Please find attached to this invite a PDF of some key information which I hope you find useful. On 
the evening, Mrs Talbot as Assistant Principal will talk through our Accord Classroom expectations 
and Mr Price as Associate Assistant Principal will brief you on arrangements for the Taster Day 
and how pupils can prepare for this. 

This Supporting Success Evening is a dedicated transition event for the cohort of 2022. Our 
website will also be regularly updated with key information and dates in the dedicated transition 
section https://ossett.accordmat.org/y6transition/ and please follow us on our Facebook and 
Twitter pages to see what we are getting up to. A reminder that the full Taster Day and Year 6 
Parent Welcome Evening will both take place on Thursday 30 June 2022. 

We have 310 pupils joining us as Year 7s and to enable all parent/carers to attend the Supporting 
Success Evening we will run the event twice on the same evening. The two sessions will be 5:30 
– 6:00pm and 6:30 – 7:00pm. Can I request that pupils with surnames A – K attend at 6:30pm and 
pupils with surnames L – Z attend at 5:30pm to reduce any potential over crowding and to ease 
congestion.  

We will look forward to seeing you on 15 June 2022. Signs will be in place to direct you to the 
Kendall Hall where the event will take place, please be mindful that parking on site is limited. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss S Gibbs 
Vice Principal 
 

https://ossett.accordmat.org/y6transition/

